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Additional attorney to work 75% on RDA issues – The Mayor’s budget proposed 
an additional civil attorney to be reimbursed 75% from the Redevelopment Agency.  
One Council Member suggested hiring a part-time attorney for this position.  The 
Council may wish to determine: 

a. Whether it agrees with the proposed additional employee position in the City 
Attorney’s Office to perform RDA work; 

b. Whether it prefers a full-time or part-time attorney.  A part-time attorney 
(3/4 time) would save $29,600 of general fund monies.  


